
Dear Band Parents:  

        

On Saturday, November 1, the Carson Middle School band will be marching in the 

Nevada Day Parade.  We are division number 10 and entry number 181. Our 

staging location is Fleischmann St. We are changing the procedure for parade line 

up and uniforms, so please read the following information carefully! 

 

9:30 am: Call time in the band room. Students should arrive in the same outfit 

they wore for parent preview day (a t-shirt and shorts/yoga pants that fit under their 

uniform. No jeans, khakis, etc.). If parents are able, I hope to provide a hot 

breakfast to students while we complete last-minute uniform prep, including 

French braiding. A professional picture will also be taken before we load the bus. 

Students will not be allowed to meet us at the parade as they need to be in uniform 

and part of our picture. 

 

11:15 am: Load bus and arrive at staging location. At this time, students will 

get in the parade block and start to warm-up. Due to our very high entry number, 

we are unable to estimate when we might start marching. It will for sure be after 12 

pm. When we are finished marching, we will load the bus and return to CMS. No 

students will be allowed to meet parents at the parade as we need to change out of 

uniforms. I will allow students to make calls as they board the bus to inform 

parents of an approximate dismissal time. 

 

 

Parents! Please help us by signing up for a donation or volunteer slot here: 

www.SignUpGenius.com/go/10C094EABA82EA6F85-nevada  
 

 

Thank you in advance for your help and support.  I can’t wait for CMS to debut 

our new uniforms and show off all their hard work! 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Nick Jacques 

njacques@carson.k12.nv.us 
  

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094EABA82EA6F85-nevada

